
Payette National Forest Supervisor, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my 

feedback as part of the National Environmental Policy Act. 

 

If the Stibnite Gold Project goes into production, Idaho would see an environmental benefit with the 

clean up of historic mine waste. Cleaning up and capping the runoff now makes sense. Why wait any 

longer? reclaiming as the mining progresses will start cleaning the water/air sooner than later 

 

I found the 60 days allotted and the digital tools provided by the USFS meaningful and sufficient for 

public review. Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold 

Project site. We should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this 

important project forward. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

 

Name: Chris Clegg 


